
What happens when
To ensure a replacement facility is built and up-and-running by 2025, we have to begin our process now. 
Below we have outlined the stages that we need to go through to make the North London Heat and 
Power Project a reality. It also shows the opportunities that you will have to comment on our application.

Autumn 2015
Submission

Our application for a Development Consent Order will be submitted to the Planning Inspectorate (PINS), which will be acting on behalf of 
the Secretary of State for Energy and Climate Change.

Acceptance
PINS has 28 days from when we submit our application to decide whether or not the application meets the standards required to be formally 

accepted for examination.  

2016 to 2017
We will develop a procurement and funding strategy.

In the period 2017 to 2019
We will procure the technology and construction needed to build the replacement facility.

In the period 2025 to 2027/8
    We will move operations to the replacement facility and then demolish the existing plant.

2019
We plan to start the site preparation leading to construction of the Resource Recovery Facility and EcoPark House in 2020-2021.

If the Development Consent Order is granted, this is our expected timetable:

November 2014 to January 2015
Consultation (Phase 1) 

Our Phase One Consultation Feedback Report is available on the website.

Anticipated dates - January 2016 to June/July 2016
Examination

PINS has six months to carry out the examination. During this stage, people who have registered to have their say are invited to provide more details 
of their views in writing and may be able to take part in the hearings. 

Anticipated dates - October 2015 to December 2015/January 2016

Pre-examination
You will be able to register with PINS and give your views of the application in writing. Everyone who has registered and made comments will be invited 

to attend a preliminary meeting run and chaired by PINS. This stage of the process is expected to take around three months.

Anticipated dates - September/October 2016 to December 2016/January 2017
The Secretary of State then has a further three months to make a decision on whether to grant or refuse our application for a Development Consent Order.

Anticipated dates - December 2016/January 2017 
Decision

The Secretary of State is expected to make a decision. Once a decision has been issued, there is a six week period in which the decision may be 
challenged in the High Court. This process of legal challenge is known as Judicial Review.

May 2015 to June 2015
Consultation (Phase 2)

Comments welcome on our plans and the deadline for comments is 30 June 2015.

Anticipated dates - June/July 2016 to September/October 2016
PINS Recommendation to the Secretary of State: Within three months after the examination period ends, PINS must prepare a report on the application 

to the Secretary of State, including a recommendation as to whether or not it thinks we should be granted a Development Consent Order.

You can find out more and respond to the consultation online at www.northlondonheatandpower.london


